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The International Gender and Technology Summit Take Place  
 

【Reported by Yi-feng Lu, Yu-pin Lin, Tamkang Times】The National

Technology Gender Equality Committee held the Gender and Technology Summit

in Chueh-sheng International Conference Hall on the 17th. Professors from

the University of Stanford, Londa Schielbinger and San Francisco State

University, Sue V. Rosser, were invited to give lectures. Before the

lecture began, President Flora Chia-I Chang gave a speech and introduction

to the assembly. She also mentioned that the ratio for men to women

faculty is 3:1 and that the ratio for men to women professors is 10:1

pointing out that Tamkang University still has room for improvement.

 

Londa Schiebinger mentioned that the policies and technological research

can not be overlooked in terms of gender equality. She also stated that it

is  important  to  be  innovative  when  researching  and  analyzing  gender

related information. She mentioned that it is crucial to access the data

from multiple angles in order to get the most accurate calculations,

giving us the ability to move forward in the field of research.

 

Sue V. Rosser mentioned that the academic achievements of women are

obviously much higher, but it is not reflected in the career fields of

science and business. Women applying for these types of jobs are often

discriminated against not only limiting the progress of women, but of

science and business itself. Professor of the Department of Mechanical and

Electro-Mechanical Engineering, Peter Liu, stated, “Discussing these

gender issues are directly related to problems we have in the field of

research and today has served as a great reminder of the role women must

play.”
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The International Gender and Technology Summit Take Place with speaker Londa Schiebinger (picture on the

right) and Sue V. Rosser (picture on the left) giving exciting lectures. (Picture provided by Xiang

Deng)

 




